
 
Rule Notice: Saline County Regional Solid Waste Management Board 
 
 
The Saline County RSWMD will be holding a public meeting August 20th and September 17th to discuss a 
resolution for Waste Hauler requirements.  These meetings will be held at 1:45pm at the OEM building 
located at 102 South Main in Benton. 
 
The Saline County RSWMD will be holding a public meeting August 20th to discuss a resolution regarding 
Terracon’s request for BFI to develop two new cells at the Saline County Landfill.  This meeting will be 
held at 1:45pm at the OEM building located at 102 South Main in Benton. 


